Magnet Insurance partners with the ABPS 

Magnet Insurance are delighted to announce our partnership with The Association of British Philatelic Societies.
Many of you will already know that Magnet Insurance acquired the Stamp Insurance Services business in 2023 from Barry Horne, following his retirement.
Our aim is to support the Philatelic community by providing relevant, competitive insurance products to cover the wide and varied risks across the philatelic sector.
This new partnership harnesses the collective buying power of the ABPS membership.
For policies with an effective from 1 January 2025, ABPS members, whether existing or new Magnet customers, will receive a 10% ABPS member premium discount.
We will also be providing useful information and content within the insurance section of the ABPS website, to keep members up-to-date with insurance matters relating to Philately.  

How do you receive your 10% member discount?
For New Enquiries
When you contact us for a quote, let us know you are an ABPS member, we will check the ABPS member directory and apply your 10% discount.
For Current ABPS clients
For those members who are already Magnet customers, we will apply the 10% ABPS member discount automatically for renewals due on or after the 1 January 2025 and the ABPS logo on our letter will indicate that the discount has been applied.
For Stamp Societies, Clubs, Federations and Associations, we offer products covering various options, including:
· Circulating Packets
· Material held at Packet Secretary’s home
· Auction Stock
· Club Contents 
· Contents at Exhibitions, events
· Public Liability
· Employers Liability to cover volunteers
· Money and Personal Assault

For further details, please visit our website: www.stampinsurance.co.uk/clubs-societies/ or phone us on 01636 858249, during normal office hours (9am to 5.30pm Monday to Friday) for a quote.

